
 

 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

PTM- Class10 
 

  

  Wednesday, December 14, 2022                                                                          SWS/ACD/2022-23/57 

 

  Dear Parent 

  Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 
Healthy communication and interaction between teachers and parents is crucial for the overall growth of the 
child. The students will be appearing in their final CBSE examination 2023 in February / March. To prepare 
them thoroughly we had conducted Mock tests. The exams have just finished and this is the time to discuss 
and review the students performance. You are requested to come for a Result Discussion Meeting on 
Saturday, December 17th 2022, in school. This is to apprise you about the performance of your ward and 
discuss the child’s scope of improvement. 

Each parent will be given a 10-minute slot, for which the detail is being shared along with this document. We 
expect you to adhere to the allotted time slot in order to conduct the meeting smoothly. 
 
Together we can and we will continue to work towards fulfilling the future dreams of our children.  
 
Looking forward to meeting you! 
 

Warm regards 
 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


